
Once again we come to the end of another school year, and
what a year it has been. It’s been great to see so many of you
recently at events happening at the school, such as the Millfield
Brilliance Dinner and the Millfield Polo. Thank you to those who
attended either, or both, of these events.

On behalf of the whole team, we would also like to say a
heartfelt thank you to Nicola Pender, who left us at the start of
June to take up a new job in Italy. Nicola has been instrumental
in making the Foundation and Alumni Office into what it is
today and she will be missed by all.

Millfield's second Giving Day,
which took place on Thursday 26

and Friday 27 May 2022, was a
huge success, raising over

£220,000 for bursaries here at the
school. Many activities, including

an inflatable relay race, dance
show, pop up restaurant and
House challenges, brought

together the Millfield community
over the 35 hours. A huge thank

you to those who participated and
donated - the total raised will

benefit the growing ‘Millfield Mix’
and support talented young people

for generations to come!

Millfield’s first-ever Brilliance
Dinner celebrated the finale of

Giving Day, as well as the OM of
the Year and Sports Personality of
the Year Awards. The 2022 OM of
the Year winners were Rose Leslie

(2000-2005; Warner), Actress;
Peter Openshaw CBE (1962-67;
MPS/1967-71; Day), Professor of

Experimental Medicine; Lando
Norris (2006-13; MPS/2013-15;

Great), F1 Motorsports Driver; and
Tyrone Mings (2009-2011; St

Anne's), England Football Player.
To find out more about the event,

please click here.
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Good luck to our leaving U6
scholars!

At the end of the Summer Term, three of
our U6 scholars, Anna, Euan and Kahan,

left Millfield after making a huge success
of their time here. It has been incredible
to see them develop over the last few
years and we would like to take this

opportunity to wish them well for the
future.
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